
From: Hamish Harrington <Hamish.Harrington@aigroup.com.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 11 September 2019 4:22 PM 
To: Chambers - Bissett C <Chambers.Bissett.c@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: ir@asial.com.au; Stephen Smith <Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au>; Brent Ferguson 
<Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au> 
Subject: AM2019/11 - Application to vary the Security Services Industry Award 2010 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
AM2019/11 - Application to vary the Security Services Industry Award 2010 
 
This concerns the Notice of Listing published on the FWC website on 10th September 2019. 
 
We regret that owing to a clash, the relevant adviser is unable to attend the hearing for the listed 
time 10:00 am Wednesday, 25 September 2019. 
 
Ai Group has contacted the Australian Security Industry Association and can confirm that each 
organisation is able to attend on Thursday, 26th September 2019 and have agreed to the date being 
changed. 
 
We respectfully request that the Commission amend the listing date if the Applicant consents to this 
course of action. 
 
Ai Group also requests a video link to be arranged to FWC in Sydney. 
 
We thank the Commissioner for considering our request. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 

Hamish Harrington 
Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy 

 

Address: Level 3, 51 Walker Street, North Sydney, NSW, 2060 
Phone: (02) 9466-5502  

Mobile: 0421 727 045 
EXT:     2502 

Email: hamish.harrington@aigroup.com.au 

Website: www.aigroup.com.au  
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